

13th October 2023



Year 4 have had a wonderful time at Chasewater this week. Every single child has challenged themselves to try new things and we have been amazed at their resilience. Despite the damp weather, the children's spirits have been extremely high and they have loved every single activity - in particular the coracle building, bell boating and archery! We hope you enjoy these photos and talking to your child over the weekend about their experiences.





Ryders Hayes Primary School has a long and rich history. Opened in 1969 in 1st Pelsall scout hut with only 17 pupils and in 1971 the school building officially opened, in 1975 the school began to grow and saw a number of mobile classrooms being added. In 2001 the school continued to grow and number of permanent classrooms were built. Since then we have continued to focus on providing outstanding education for the children at Ryders Hayes.

Consistent throughout all these changes are our sense of community and the lifelong friendships formed at school as part of 'The Ryders Hayes Family'.

As part of our Careers 2040 programme we would love to hear from ex-pupils from a wide range of professions to possibly spare a few hours a year to share their experiences with our current Ryders Hayes children.

We would love to hear from you. Please complete the following questions below and return via email to postbox@ryders-hayes.co.uk

It is great for us to know what our past pupils, their families and staff are doing now and we follow with great interest their experiences and achievements in life. Whether you've got into university, starting an apprenticeship, a college course, started your own business or already in the world of work, are we would love to hear from you!

Please answer all fields in an email to postbox@ryders-hayes.co.uk

Your first name *
Your last name *
Your email *
Were you known by any other name(s)?
In what year did you leave Ryders Hayes School?

Were you a pupil, parent or member of staff?
What is your current location (town, city, country)?

What are you doing now (student, working, retired)

If you are employed, what industry are you working in and in what roll?

Would you be willing to give a talk, either remotely or in person, to current Ryders Hayes pupils about your profession?

Would you be willing to attend a careers day at school?

Would you be willing to answer questions from any current or former pupils that are interested in pursuing a career in your profession/career path?

Fancy making something spooktacular and sciencey for halloween?

Boo...



What you will need: Empty milk bottles Glow sticks Permanent marker

What to do:

Clean out the milk bottle Draw on a spooky face with permanent marker Add a glow stick Turn off the lights!

Why not make a family of spooky ghosts?

The science bit?

The plastic tube of the glow stick holds a solution of an oxalate ester and an electron-rich dye along with a glass vial filled with a hydrogen peroxide solution. The 'snap' that starts the reaction is you breaking the glass tube, releasing the hydrogen peroxide.

(remember never to put glow sticks in your mouth...) Happy Halloween!!!

Send in your spooky pics to Mrs Raxworthy-Cooper - c.raxworthy-cooper@ryders-hayes.co.uk



UP COMING EVENTS



HALLOWEEN DISCO THURSDAY 26TH OCTOBER





CHRISTMAS FAYRE FRIDAY 1ST DECEMBER





BINGO NIGHT FRIDAY 26TH APRIL





SUMMER FETE FRIDAY 28TH JUNE



We are always looking for volunteers and extra support to ensure that we can provide these events for children and families of Ryders Hayes, if you can spare a few hours and wish to join please contact postbox@ryders-hayes.co.uk



What have our year groups been focusing on this week and what the focus is next week....?



Year 1

In Art this half term, we are looking at colours and we are investigating the colours that we can make by mixing the primary colours!

Next week in our Art lessons we will be creating our own piece of Art in response to Mondrian's famous work "Composition A."

Year 2

As part of 'Hello Yellow' for World Mental Health Day, we thought about what helps us to have positive mental health.

Next week, we will be finding out all about Felicity Aston. Can you find out where she explored?





Year 3

In Design and Technology this half term we have been investigating how pneumatic toys work and designing our own. This week the children have begun to make their own pneumatic toy.

Next week in Design and Technology we will be completing and evaluating our pneumatic toys.

Year 4

This week has been a fantastic week for our Year 4s at our Chasewater residential. Children at school have been learning about Henri Rousseau and completing amazing artwork linked to this. Next week we will be creating our pantomime set and using our science electric circuit knowledge to add lights, motors or buzzers.





Year 5

This week, we had our Careers 2040 morning where we learnt all about future careers that will be available in the transport and technology sector.

Next week, we will be designing and creating our final Art piece using the skills we have learnt from different artists.

Year 6

This week, we have been writing a non-chronological report linked to our science work on inheritance and evolution. In Maths we have revised formal multiplication methods.

Next week, we will be continuing with our writing by creating our own independent piece on how plants have adapted to survive in different biomes.



Reminder's...

October:

Black History month

18th Oct – Harvest

27th Oct - Inset day (School closed for pupils)

30th Oct – 3rd Nov – Half term

November:

6th Nov - Children return to school

13th – 16th Nov – Anti-bullying week

17th Nov – Children in Need (Non-School uniform)

24th Nov – Non uniform day (Christmas Fayre tombola donations)

HARVEST DONATIONS

We are asking for donations of tins & non-perishable food items. Please send in by Tuesday 17th October.

Thank you to those who have sent donations in already.







eyders Have Schoo

"The groundwork for success starts in the excellent early years" The youngest children show a keenness to learn, cooperate and talk that is impressive*

FOR PROSPECTIVE PARENTS



20th September 4.15 - 5.45 pm 11th October 4.15 - 5.45 pm 29th November 4.15 - 5.45 pm

We will be opening up our doors and welcoming families to visit our EYFS Pre-School, Nursery and Reception provision.

BOOK YOUR PLACE NOW!

RYDERS HAYES SCHOOL, GILPIN CRESCENT, WS3 4HX CALL: 01922 683008 EMAIL: POSTBOX@RYDERS-HAYES.CO.UK



Christingle Service - Sunday 2nd December at 4pm in church Families and children gather in preparation for Christmas as we celebrate the Christingle

Christmas Toy Service - Sunday 17th December 10am in church. Church and community will be working together to collect toys for the Black Country Toy Appeal which is part of the Mayor's Appeal. People bring their toys to the special toy to be blessed and then taken to the Black Country distribution place. (more details nearer the time)





Come and join us!



AUTISM AWARENESS

COFFEE MORNING

WALSALL BLACK SISTERS
COLLECTIVE

17-19 WEDNESBURY ROAD WALSALL, WS1 3RU

ALL ARE WELCOME



PLEASE JOIN US

TUESDAY





For all enquiries please call: 01922 616996

This coffee morning is a safe & relaxing place for parents & carers to talk & share experiences as well as create friendships & support one another.

There will also be a Q&A session.

*Free refreshments provided



TRAIN TO TEACH WITH Barr Beacon SCITT?

Primary Teacher Training places available for 2024-2025!

Walsall Partnership

Wolverhampton Partnership

Lead Partner:



3-7 route 5-11 route

Find out more



Lead Partner:



3-7 route 5-11 route

Find out more







Secondary Teacher Training places available for 2024-2025!

Our Secondary Partnership

Walsall



















Staffordshire







Wolverhampton







Sandwell







Teaching Internships earn £900 for a 3 week internship

Are you an undergraduate looking to find out if a career in teaching maths, physics, computing, chemistry or a foreign language* is for you?

Undergraduates
looking to teach maths,
physics, chemistry,
computing or a foreign
language* at any stage
within their degree may
participate in the
Teaching Internships
Programme.

The 3 week programme will commence on Monday 24th June 2024

The internship will give you a real insight into what it is like to be a teacher. You will shadow some of our most accomplished teachers, work with pupils to support their learning and even get a chance to try your hand at some teaching as well!

Participating placement schools can be found on our website.

You can find out more here:



www.bbscitt.co.uk/teaching-internships

Q

*We offer Foreign Language places for those wishing to teach Spanish, French or German



Further Information



